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BALCONY PROJECTS PHASE 2 

 

August 30, 2024 
 
 
All Residents, 
 
Phase 2 of the Balcony Project will commence on Monday, September 9, 2024.  As with the prior year, 
parking and traffic patterns will change.  We will be working the West Roadway and Units 53 thru 56 
A&B, 81 thru 84 A&B, and 109 thru 112 A&B will all be affected by Phase 2.  This starts in September 
2024 and runs through the winter.  If there are no delays we will be finished by the Spring of 2025, if not 
sooner. 
 
We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project.  As you are well aware, 
this is necessary because of the safety issues it poses to the community and our residents. 
 
More information will follow as we will continue to update you throughout the entire project.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please reach out to a Board Member. 
 
Thank you, 
 
THE BOARD OF MANAGERS 
Towne House Condominiums at Lido Beach 
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